Debra ThomEson

From: Ed Wood <fvtalon@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 31, 2021 10:52 AM

To: Mark Jensen; Stephen Giesbrecht

Cc: Debra Thompson

Subject: Wrangell joins other Southeast communities, tribes in calling for transboundary mine
reforms

Mayor Jensen, Manager Giesbrecht,

I'm with Wrangell and 5 Petersburg Borough Assembly members on this one.

Maybe a unanimous vote wouldn't have made a difference, but it would have made a more definitive
statement of support for our local and regional utilization and dependence upon our marine ecosystem.

From subsistence, to the viability and dock prices of Dungeness crab and salmon, etc., we are tied to it.

Canadian miners and regulators seemingly could care less about us and our resources. My guess is that
it's just a matter of time before they prove it in a much bigger way than the Tulsequah Chief mine on
the Taku River.

Ed Wood

https://www.ktoo.0rg/2021/10/31/wrangell-joins-other-southeast-communities-tribes-in-calling-for-
transboundary-mine-reforms/
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